
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tire woes continue.  Kalamazoo Speedway’s second tire order of the year has met with the same fate as 

the first order—not all tires ordered will be delivered.  In some cases only a small fraction of what was 

ordered will be delivered, for one class, none of the order will be filled.   

 

Practice will still be held on Friday, April 15; however, the tire barn will be closed so that tires will be 

available for the start of the season next week.     

 

As a reminder, the chart below lists the dates each class races and the number of new tires that may be 

purchased or brought to the track to race for that date. Teams will supply the used tires needed to race.  In 

the event of a rainout, tire allotments will not roll over to the next week; the next week will pick up as if 

we’d gone racing. If a driver skips a race night and returns on a subsequent night, the team will be allowed 

the number of new tires listed for the night they are racing.    

 

OSLM TLM Street Stock Outlaw FWD 
Race Night # new tires Race Night # new tires Race Night # new tires Race Night # new tires 

April 29 4 April 29 4 April 23 4 April 23 4 

May 6 3 May 6 3 April 29 2 April 29 2 

May 20 2 May 20 2 May 6 2 May 20 1 

June 10 4 June 3 3 May 13 3 June 3 2 

June 17 3 June 10 2 June 3 2 June 10 1 

July 8 2 July 1 2 June 17 2 June 17 2 

July 16 4 July 8 2 July 1 2 July 1 1 

Aug 12 3 July 16 4 July 8 2 July 15 2 

Aug 19 2 July 22 3 July 15 4 July 22 1 

Aug 26 4 July 29 2 July 22 2 July 29 2 

  Aug 5 2 July 29 2 Aug 5 1 

  Aug 12 3 Aug 5 3 Aug 12 2 

  Aug 19 2 Aug 12 2 Aug 19 1 

  Aug 26 2 Aug 26 2 Sept 2 3 

  Sept 2 3 Sept 2 3   

 
 
 


